
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
1:30:05	PM	
	
This	is	my	application	for	you	to	consider	an	increase	in	my	feed	-in	tariff	on	
solar	I	now	have.		
The	difference	between	what	I	pay	for	peak	use	and	current	feedback	is	
unacceptable.		
You	need	to	instigate	a	way	higher	rate.	
	
Wayne	Pascoe		

	
Postcode:	2229	
	
	




